Submission ref: S2-094

From: cindy gritfin

Sent: Thursday 10 February 2022 22:38

To: Development Plan

Subject: Submission to RPS- Building location
Attachments: CCF10022022.pdf; CCF10022022_0001.pdf

Dear Sir/Madam, Per my conversation with Blathmhac O'Muiri this week, | am forwarding information regarding the
cottage owned by my husband, Billy Griffin and myself in the village of Fisherstreet, Doolin. We purchased the
building in 1982 from Averil Lady Swinfen who in turn had purchased it from Micho Fitzgerald. From what | have been
told it was once owned by another Griffin family, was at one time thatched and had a history of being a shop. It is one
of the few original buildings still standing in this traditional fishing village, the others being. the sweater shop near the
corner, already a listed building dated somewhere between 1800 and 1840 according to Clare Co. Council protected
buildings list, and a small cottage next to O'Connor's Pub at the moment designated the Chocolate Shop. | do not
know the date of our cottage but believe it would be in line with the other original cottages, perhaps mid 1800's? | am
concerned with the upkeep of the cottage and do not want to see it disintegrate. We lived there until 2001 and
continue to maintain a presence in the main part as a shop. The rear of the building contains an apartment, occupied
until 2010 by relatives which was an addition we built in 1988. It filled the same space as a portion of the building that
was no longer extant. | am attaching a copy of the location and a photo of the cottage. Sincerely Cynthia Griffin
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